

2021 1126

Dear Mr Pavel Kuzmin,

We congratulate you and the entire staff of the Library for Foreign Literature on the occasion of the Library's 100th anniversary.

The Library's unique documentary collections and diverse activities determined its exceptional place among Russia's libraries. The Library for Foreign Literature has always attached great importance to the development and strengthening of international relations and participation in activities of transnational organisations.

We wish you to further successfully implement the Library's mission in developing the cross-cultural dialogue. Let your progress be steady and accompanied by associates, and may success crown all your undertakings!

Director-General

Renaldas Gudauskas